Cambridge

Joint statement from the Office for Intercollegiate Services (OIS) and the UCU Justice
For College Supervisors Campaign following the meeting on 11/05/2023

We met on the 11th of May and had productive discussions on the Justice for College
Supervisors Campaign demands regarding a pay rise and payment for attending mandatory
training. We expect a further update on the status of payment for attending mandatory
training soon. We also expect that our discussions will lead to a concrete proposal on a pay
rise in the near future.

Moreover, a joint survey seeking to better understand the landscape of supervisions across
the colleges will be launched soon. Both the OIS and the UCU encourage as many
supervisors as possible to take this survey.

We will meet again in June to discuss the Justice for College Supervisors Campaign
demand for secure contracts for all supervisors.



